
Subject: RE: Stop for a Moment/Hotel reservations?
Date: Tuesday, January 29, 2002 7:10 PM
From: Curator3 <curator3@nifca.org>
Reply-To: <curator3@nifca.org>
To: 'Vasif Kortun' <director@proje4L.org>, 
<assist@proje4L.org>, <associate@proje4L.org>, 
<mitro@inbox.as>, <assistant@nifca.org>

hi vasif 

i'm sorry i missed the opportunity to introduce mitro 
kaurinkoski to you all

mitro will alongside me and sanna be in contact about the 
matters concerning the exhibition

best

kari

-----Original Message-----
From: Vasif Kortun [mailto:director@proje4L.org]
Sent: 29. tammikuuta 2002 11:10
To: mitro@inbox.as
Cc: KARI IMMONEN
Subject: Re: Stop for a Moment/Hotel reservations?

Dear Mitro:

The hotel is caled the "Grand Londres," but is sure has a 
"vieux" feeling.
As soon as you let me know how many people for how many days, 
we will take
care of your reservations. It should not be more than Euro 35 
per day.

Warm regards,

Vasif Kortun
 
> Dear Mr Kortun,
> 
> We here at NIFCA are about to make hotel reservations for 
the artists and
> curators, who will be coming for the opening of STOP FOR A 
MOMENT in late
> March - early April 2002. We are wondering if Proje4L has an 
agreement on a
> special price with the hotel Vieux Londres and whether you 



can assist us in
> making the reservations.
> 
> Yours faithfully,
> 
> Mitro Kaurinkoski
> NIFCA
> 
> e-mail: mitro@inbox.as


